
Monday 13th July 2020   Blowers Green at Home – Nursery  

E-mail: nursery@blowers.dudley.sch.uk  

 

Hello Nursery! 

I can’t believe that this is the last week of term.  For some of 

you this will be your last week in Nursery.  We have had so 

much fun together and I have loved reading all your e-mails and seeing all your fantastic 

photographs.  Thank you for making this very different year so special. 

 

I know our older children have had a phone call from Mrs Macdonald. She is so excited about 

teaching you in Reception.  Look out for tomorrow’s home learning page where you will find 

out some fun facts about Mrs Macdonald. 

 

In September, I will be teaching the children in Year 1.  So, all the children who are 

returning to Nursery in September will be meeting their new teacher Mrs Blower.  Mrs 

Blower and Mrs Dhoot are super excited about welcoming you back.  Mrs Blower has written 

this special message to introduce herself to you. 

 

Hello Nursery Children. My name is Mrs Blower. I will be your 

nursery teacher in September. I can’t wait to meet you all. Here is 

a picture of me with my husband and dog, Stella. Here are some 

fun facts about me. 

 

 

 

1. My favourite area of Nursery is the creative/sensory area (especially water beads, 

gloop and play dough). 

2. I have a dog called Stella. 

3. I have been teaching for 15 years. 

4. My favourite food is Chicken Curry. 

5. My favourite range of children’s books are the Mr Men/Little Miss Books. 

6. My hobbies are listening to music, travelling, colouring and drawing. 

7. I could say the alphabet backwards when I was in Nursery. 

8. I like to make everybody smile! 

 I am looking forward to meeting all of you in September.  

 

All About Me 

Your new teachers are so excited about meeting you. So, this 

week I would like you to share some fun facts about yourself. 

Today, I would like you to draw a picture of yourself.  If you 

e-mail me your picture, I can pass it on to Mrs Macdonald or 

Mrs Blower. 

mailto:nursery@blowers.dudley.sch.uk


https://safeyoutube.net/w/LFzN 

Keep on Moving! 

This week I would like us to sing and dance to all our favourite songs. 

Today, let’s do the Happy Dance! 

https://safeyoutube.net/w/2JzN 

 

Share a Story 

We loved to listen to this story when we were playing with the trains.  

https://safeyoutube.net/w/TNzN 

 

 

 

 

Go on a Train Ride 

Use your imagination and go on your own train ride today.  You could make a train using old 

boxes or chairs.  Why not make and sell your own train tickets?  You could even ask an adult 

to help you make a sandwich to share on the on the train.  

 
 

 

 

 

Reception Challenge 

In reception we love lunchtime.  So, for your last challenge, I would like you to practise using 

a fork to eat your dinner all by yourself.   

Have a lovely Monday 

Miss Meads  
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